
‭January 2025‬
‭Greetings Future Bronco Families:‬
‭Let me be the first to welcome you and your student to Bailey Middle School.  We are happy that you‬
‭have chosen us as the place to begin your middle school journey.  I know that many of you are nervous‬
‭about the transition, but we are committed to doing all we can to make middle school a very positive‬
‭experience.  The first step to a successful start is the registration process.  The information provided in‬
‭this packet will help guide you through class registration.‬ ‭In addition, I would like to invite parents to‬
‭our Sixth Grade Parent Information Night on Thursday, January 30 at 6:00 pm.‬ ‭This session is not‬
‭mandatory, yet will provide parents with more information about your student’s transition to Bailey.  This‬
‭session is forfy, yet wbouy,


